From: Larry Haiven

Sent: November-27-17 2:32 PM

To: Weagle, Jennifer < weaglei@halifax.ca>

Subject: Request re Heritage Advisory Committee

I understand that the draft plan and bylaw for the Schmidtville Heritage Conservation District will be presented by staff to the Heritage Advisory Committee at its February 2018 meeting. Might the organization Friends of Schmidtville have a few moments at the beginning of that meeting to introduce ourselves and say a few words?

Larry Halven, PhD
Professor Emeritus, Department of Management
Saint Mary's University
Cellphone: